
School Counseling Lesson by Mrs. C 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

Today I visited your child’s classroom and read the book, “Mrs. Joyce 

Gives the Best High Fives.”  It is a story explaining my role here at 

school as the School Counselor. 

Throughout the school year your child will see me in their classroom.  

We will read books and do fun activities to help them learn important 

social skills needed to be successful in school as well as in life. 

In addition to classroom lessons, I also provide Lunch Bunch groups 

where students are invited to eat lunch with me and learn more about 

social skills.   

Small group counseling is also available to assist with students need 

additional help in learning skills presented in the classroom.   Your child 

will need your permission to participate in small group counseling.  If 

you have concerns or feel your child would benefit from group 

counseling please feel free to contact me.   

My job is to make sure students feel safe and happy in school so they 

can have a positive educational experience.   

I am at Walsh on A, C and D letter days.  If you have any questions 

don’t hesitate to contact me.   

Sincerely,  

Tina Calabrese 

School Counselor 

(203) 574-8164 

Tcalabrese@waterbury.k12.ct.us  
 


